

दिल्ली विश्वविद्यालय University of Delhi



Garden Committee

Ref. No. GDNC/FS/2024/539

3rd January 2024

The Principal/Head/Provost University of Delhi Delhi

Dear Madam/Sir,

This is to inform you that the 66th Annual Flower Show of the University of Delhi is scheduled on 16th February 2024 at the Gautam Buddha Centenary Garden (opposite Vice-Chancellor's Office), University of Delhi. The theme for this year's flower show is "Women Nurturing Nature — A Celebration of Synergy and Sustainability", which highlights the invaluable role that women play in nurturing and sustaining our environment. We believe that this theme not only aligns with the global discourse on sustainability but also celebrates the synergy between women and nature.

On behalf of the Garden Committee, I invite your College/Institute/Hostel to enthusiastically participate in this vibrant festival of flowers that features a series of competitions designed to showcase the creative talents and horticultural skills of the participants. I encourage you to mobilize your Institute's enthusiastic participation in creating a floral replete that will add to the grandeur of the event.

I would appreciate if you could kindly bring this information to the notice of your Garden-in-Charge, Garden Staff, Teachers and Students so that they can make necessary arrangements for participating in the forthcoming event.

Please feel free to contact Mr. Suraj Dabas (Mob.no.: 9999278080), Horticulturist, Garden Committee Office, University of Delhi, for clarification, if any.

With Best Regards,

Yours Sincerely,

Prof. Rupam Kapoor

Secretary, Garden Committee